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With regard to the news issued today by ANSA, Banca Popolare di Milano would like to confirm 

that the increase in capital of up to 1.2 billion euro is going ahead according to schedule. 

The agenda of the Board of Directors convened for Thursday, 25 August includes a motion to 

implement the mandate for the capital increase in question. There have been no discussions with the 

Bank of Italy about a possible postponement. 
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For information  

 

External Relations – Press Office 

02.77.00.3784 

relazioni.esterne@bpm.it 

 

Investor Relations 

02.77.00.2057 

investor.relations@bpm.it 

 

Barabino & Partners 

Sabrina Ragone 

s.ragone@barabino.it 

02.72.02.35.35 – 338.25.19.534 

 

Claudio Cosetti 

c.cosetti@barabino.it 

02.72.02.35.35 – 335.74.91.683 

 


